
 

               
                                                     FRIENDS OF LONGMEADOW 

Longmeadow Primary School ~ Oaks Cross ~ Stevenage ~ SG2 8LT 

 

Friends of Longmeadow Christmas Fayre Newsletter 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For updates and information like our page on Facebook 'Friends of Longmeadow Primary' 

 

Raffle tickets will soon be on sale.  

They are 50p per ticket.  

First prize is  

£100 cash!  
Plus many more fantastic prizes! 

 

You will receive some tickets sent home 

with the children, but if you would like 

extra ask at the office. Please complete 

and return to school in a named envelope. 

 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 2nd December 

3.15pm – 5.30pm 
 

Taking place in the KS2 Hall & the KS1 
Playground. 

All Welcome! 
 

Volunteers ~ We need your help  

All ‘Friends’ events are organised by parents/carers and we 

need more of you lovely people to make the events possible 

by volunteering to help on the day. Please lend a hand if you 

can. Leave your name at the office and we will contact you. 

Or message us via our Facebook page 

Thank you. 

 

Featuring at the Fayre 
 Refreshments, Pocket Money stall, Cakes, Hook a 

Duck, Lucky dip, Lucky Envelopes, Chocolate 

Tombola, Teddy Tombola, Bottle Tombola, Buy a 

grown up a gift, Sweets, Guess the name of the bear, 

plus many more. All games are 50p - £1.50 each  

We need help with the following please 

 
Raffle Donations 

If you would like to donate any raffle 

prizes, unwanted gifts perhaps or you 
are a company that has the opportunity 

to support us with donations that 

would be so appreciated.  

Teddies 

We need Teddy bears/soft toys for our 
Tombola, do you have any you no 

longer want? 

Chocolate 

For our chocolate tombola we are after 

any chocolate items, big or small, any 

flavours. 
Bottles 

Anything you can drink that comes in a 

bottle for the bottle tombola. 

 

 
You can either drop items to the school 

office or contact us via Facebook. 

Thank you in advance. 
 

Cake Stall 
We would like donations of cakes. Any size, shape, 

colour or flavour. Homemade or shop bought. These 

can be sent into school any time from now but any 

fresh cream or homemade on the day only. Please 

name any tubs you would like back with your child’s 

name and class. Thank you! 

Selfie with Santa! 
 

Yes we have had confirmation that Santa will be able 

to attend our Fayre! He will be situated in the bagel 

hut...I mean Grotto on the KS1 playground. The price 

will be £2. You will get the opportunity to take a selfie 
with Santa and be given a small gift. 


